
Dear Planning and Zoning Commission and City Council 
Workshop Members: 

  

RE: PETITION FOR A ZONING MAP AMENDMENT TO 
REZONE APPROXIMATELY 0.141 ACRES FROM 
TOWNHOUSE ZONING DISTRICT TO THE RESIDENTIAL 
SINGLE-FAMILY ZONING DISTRICT. 

  

In FAVOR:    NO, we are not in favor of this proposal of 
rezoning this parcel to permit a Residential Single-Family home 

  

We OBJECT: YES, we object to this proposal of rezoning in 
order to build either TownHouse home or Residential Single 
Family home via rezoning. 

  

Proposal/Option 1.) As a resident of Ryan's Cove, and 
homeowners of our home adjacent to the parcel up for review 
and re zoning located at 206 E Janis Drive, we are requesting the 
opportunity of the joint purchase of this parcel in agreement 
with the other two homeowners next to my house on the west 
side whom are also adjacent to this parcel.  

This would enhance the neighborhood as well as avoid the 
construction of a residential single family home directly behind 
these homes in a cluster with little yard space. 

  

Proposal Option 2.)   This neighborhood has no green 
area/recreational parks nearby and inserting another home in this 
parcel in question will further congest the living space in this 
area. Therefore, in accordance to Georgetown's campaign 
of  becoming a green city, we propose the development of a 



small rectangular park or community garden that will enhance 
this entire neigborhood's quality of life. 

  

Please discuss these options in your Planning Department and 
the City Council Workshop. 

  

Please reply to me with a conclusion/response to these two 
alternate proposals that we have offered here. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter and have a great day. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

David and Lori Bauer 

1608 Westwood Lane 

Georgetown, TX 78628 

Cell: 630-962-6359 
  

 




	letter 2.2021-2-rez
	Letter, Objection, 200 E. Janis.

